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 Special Points of  

 Interest  é 

 

* Awards Evening  

* Winter Extravaganza  

* Elms Bank Christmas 
Concert  

* Choir on Tour  

* Winter Funland  

* Unsworth College 
Hub  

* Barclays Life Skills 
Workshop  

* Friends of Elms Bank  

* Class News  

 

and much more ...  

ELMS NEWS  

For Parents & Friends  
Autumn 2019  

Christmas 
Dinner  

Pupils and staff wore their Christmas 

jumpers and enjoyed a Christmas Dinner. 

Festive music playing, crackers pulled 

and a good time was had by all.  
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Dear Parents,  

It is my great pleasure to write to you at the end of a very busy and successful term at Elms 
Bank and also across the wider Oak Learning Partnership Trust.  

We are very proud of everything that our pupils have achieved since we came back to school in 
September, and we have all enjoyed some wonderful events together. The first was our Awards 
Evening, where we celebrated our pupilsô many achievements and formally thanked Pat Walton 
who this year retired as a governor of Elms Bank. Pat was an extremely supportive governor for 
many years and she still continues to take an active interest in our school.  

This term we saw the opening of the college Hub at St Monicaôs, and we are all impressed by 
how well the students have settled into this fabulous new facility. We were able to showcase the 
talents of all our students at the Christmas Concert in the Hub theatre. It was great to see them 
really shine on a professional stage! The Christmas events in school are always popular with 
our families and it is always lovely to see you in school. Our Macmillan coffee event in the Hub 
was also well-attended by our families and I would like to thank you all for your support for this 
and other school events. The partnership between home and school is very important to us and 
continues to be at the heart of what we do at Elms Bank and within the Oak Learning          
Partnership Trust.  

As well as strengthening our partnership between home and school this term, all our schools 
have joined together as a family within the Oak Learning Partnership. Children from Hazel 
Wood High School attended the Elms Bank Christmas Concert and were extremely impressed ï 
one Year 10 pupil told me that the concert was óthe best I have ever done.ô One of our college 
pupils has started a work experience placement at Unsworth Primary School. She is working in 
year 3 and really enjoying supporting the pupils. I would like to thank the Elms Bank choir for 
singing at the Hazel Wood High Schoolôs Christmas Extravaganza, and also at our Community 
Hub at Unsworth Library. They certainly provided plenty of Christmas cheer. 

Our pupils have worked hard at the library, learning valuable skills as they prepare to open it up 
for the public. At Fairfield hospital, more of our pupils are preparing for the working world as 
they settle into their internships. They are doing extremely well 
there and staff at Fairfield are very pleased with them. 

I would like to thank all our pupils, parents and staff for their 
tremendous support this term, for Elms Bank and for the Oak 
Learning Partnership as a whole. I would also like to wish you 
all a very merry Christmas and a happy New Year. I look 
forward to welcoming everybody back into school in January 
2020. 

 
Elaine Parkinson  

Chief Executive Officer 

Welcome from the          

Chief  Executive Officer  
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Dear Parents, 
 
This term has been a term of many ófirstsô.  

This is the first time in Elms Bankôs history that we have opened an offsite college 
provision.  All the students have settled in well and love their access to the wider 
community and their work placements. Our Moving on Event, McMillan Coffee 
Morning, Christmas Concert and College Christmas Carol Service were all held in 
the wonderful theatre space at the Hub. Parentsô feedback has been really     
positive about the provision and commented on what amazing facilities we have 
there.  

Another ófirstô is the launch of our School and College Values this academic year. 
Students have learnt all about Aspiration, Integrity and Resilience. They have 
explored the meaning behind these words  both in form time and our PSHE drop 
down days. Many of the articles in our newsletter relate to these values. 

Alongside our Values, we also have launched our Well Being Curriculum. So the 
last ófirstô has been students having a longer morning form time to undertake their 
óSteps to Excellenceô curriculum ï where students learn about:  

* Connecting with each other and their communities; 
* Being Active and Healthy; Taking Notice of things around you; 
* Keep Learning particularly reading for pleasure and numeracy; 
* Giving to others; 
* Preparation for Adulthood; 
* Celebrating Excellent Achievements 

 

The students have really responded really positively to this well-being curriculum 
and extra time in their forms. Again you will see in the newsletter many items  
relating to this work. 

I have great pleasure in inviting you to read the 
range of articles within the newsletter to see what a 
busy term weôve had. I wish you all a peaceful   
holiday season and look forward to seeing you all 
in the New Year!  

Orienne Langley-Sadler  

Headteacher 

Welcome from the          

Headteacher  



 4 

 

Year 7 Parr ï English Lessons 

Pupils in Parr have been sharing the story óA Christmas 

Carolô by Charles Dickens which is very fitting for this time 

of year.  

We have looked at the main character, Ebenezer Scrooge, 

and used lots of adjectives to   

describe his appearance and  

personality at the start of the   

story. We have also compared 

the character described in the 

book to the character we see in 

the film, which we are all really 

enjoying and can recommend! 

Here are some of the amazing adjectives the pupils used to 

describe Mr Scrooge: 

                grumpy        rude       mean        selfish  

And here are some photos from our role play. I am sure you 
will agree, the pupils have captured Mr Scroogeôs           
personality down to a tee! 
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On Wednesday 16th October we held our annual Awards   

Evening at The Elizabethan Suite in Bury. We welcomed Ashley   

Boroda, one of our Oak Learning Partnership Trustees, as our 

guest of honour.  Ashley gave an empowering speech about 

our school values: Aspiration, Integrity and Resilience. Huge 

congratulations to all the pupils who have worked so hard in 

their exams.  The night was a great success and featured      

performances from our staff and student choir.  Our Year 11 

and Year 14 pupils were presented with their certificates and 

awards, along with students chosen to receive a specialist 

award.  We were also joined by parents, carers, governors, 

sponsors and other members of the local  area that support 

Elms Bank. 

It is always such a wonderful event to celebrate our young   

peopleôs progress and achievements! 
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Raising Awareness of 

Myhre Syndrome 
Melrose class have had an exciting half term!          

Sophiaôs mum, Eileen has taken part in a charity boxing 

match to raise awareness of the rare genetic condition 

Myhreôs Syndrome, which Sophia has. Eileen took part in 

a boxing match and with just donations alone from school 

has raised in excess of Ã150! This is only the start of her 

fundraising as Eileen has also been gathering her own 

sponsorship!  Well done to Eileen and to Sophia for      

collecting all the sponsor money in! We were all rooting 

for you! 
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Langdale really enjoyed their 

Drop Down Day in October.  It 

was all about their well being and 

emotions.  The day started with 

óWalk a mileô.  Good for the body 

and the mind.  They also took 

part in some relaxing activities, 

from giving each other hand   

massages to some meditation,  

where I think they all relaxed so 

much that they fell asleep!  The 

day finished with learning some      

Bollywood dancing.  A great way to life the spirits 

and learn something new.  All the students     

demonstrated the values of Elms Bank: Aspiration, 

Resilience and Integrity.  
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Our visitors had a tour of the school and were 

very impressed with the new hydro pool and the 

climbing wall. They couldn't believe how big 

Elms Bank is.  

Both school council members had lots of questions to ask each other.  

Elms Bank shared what events they had done and also the new    

projects that were going to start in the new term.  Hazelwood were 

impressed with our building and how friendly everyone is. We will be 

going to Hazelwood in the new year to have a look around their 

school.  

We will be planning some events together. A great start to a new  

partnership. Watch this space!! 
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Clarence at the Intu Film Festival 

Clarence were lucky to receive free tickets to the film festival 

Autism friendly viewing of The Greatest Showman at the Vue     

Cinema at the Lowry.  As a class they absolutely love the film 

and the songs which are in the film, so they were very excited to 

see the film again in the cinema. It was a bonus when we got to 

the cinema to find that we were in a VIP screening and there 

were reclining seats!  

Thank you to the Vue Cinema for such a great outing  

for the students.  



 10 

 

On Monday 9th December, 40 lucky students were selected 

to attend the sensory special day at Manchester Winter    

Funland. What a day it was! We crammed so much fun 

into one short day. We ice skated, we saw Santa and real 

reindeers and best of all we got to go on lots and lots of rides.  

Here is what the pupils had to say... 

Please can 

we go again! 

Fun, fun, 

fun! 
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It was so 

much fun! 

I loved the 

rides. 

My favourite 

was no  

gravity! 

Skating was 

really funny. 

BEST DAY 

EVER!! 
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                       Elms Bank  

                Christmas Concert  
 

We hosted the Christmas Concert at the Elms Bank College Hub 

which was attended by over 180 friends and family. A whopping 80 

pupils showcased their talents to the highest standard and performed 

with great enthusiasm and confidence. There were performances from 

the school choir and various soloists. Although singing and drama  

always play a huge part in music events at Elms Bank, there were a 

number of pupils who played instruments, including the guitar, drum 

kit, percussion and keyboard.  This is a huge achievement for our  

students due to the challenges 

and difficulties they overcome 

when learning to play an    

instrument.  

We were delighted that Hazel 

Wood High School Vocal 

group joined our festivities. 

The audience thoroughly    

enjoyed the evening and    

pupils received fantastic feedback.  
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Elms Bank Choir on Tour  

Some of the Elms Bank choir were so excited to perform in 

the Manchester Christmas Markets. They filled St Annôs 

square with festive song and brought Christmas joy to 

passers by. Despite the rain, shoppers gave generously 

and we raised a whopping Ã200 for the choir. This was an 

amazing opportunity for pupils and staff and one we will 

remember forever!  

Unsworth Library was filled with song and cheer during the 

Christmas Celebration. Over 20 guests were serenaded by 

the full choir.  

The Choir descended on Hazel Wood High School to    

perform in their Christmas Concert. This was a wonderful 

opportunity for the schools to perform alongside each other 

and begin to develop friendships.  

A small number of the school choir have been entertaining 

the crowds at St Georges' Church with their fantastic songs 

and carols. The choir performed to over 40 people as they 

enjoyed a festive lunch. The pupils enjoyed performing 

alongside the congregation during the carols and were  

excited to receive over Ã100 donation as a 'thank you' for 

all their efforts.  
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College students prepping 

ready for a very busy day in 

the caf®! 

Stig!! Whoôs Stig? 

Jason is proud of his gingerbread  

snowmen and hopefully Rudolph 

gets his nose back! 
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Pupils ready and waiting for 

the rush of customers. Lots of  

goodies for sale. 

Pupils have been very busy 

creating some lovely gifts. 

A massive thank you to all our friends, families 

and special guests. The Extravaganza was 

amazing and we all had a fantastic time.  

Thankyou for your continued support  
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Pupils participated in two    

workshops: óSkills and Qualities 

required by Employers ó, and 

Enterprising Skills. Pupils    

identified the importance of 

these skills through quizzes, 

discussion and teamwork.    
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College students were also 

involved and were able to 

discuss their own        

placements and discuss 

future aspirations.  

Some great ideas ! 
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Glorious Glendale made a profit of Ã30 on their Christmas stall. 

The students of Glendale had lots of fun planning and designing 

their stall for the Winter Extravaganza. 

They carried out research and went to check out the competition 

before narrowing down their options. 

Pupils came up with lots of ideas, such as: Crazy Prize Stall, 

Name the Creature, Christmas Quizzes; deciding unanimously 

on, óÃ2 a go Glendaleôs Grab and Goô. 

Customers were encouraged to pay Ã2 and then take a lucky dip 

for a silver or gold bow which they then matched with a relevant 

prize. 

The pupils from Glendale displayed excellent customer service 

and sold all of their tickets; making a profit of Ã30, which was a 

real team effort! 

Ã2 a go for Glendaleôs  

Grab a Bow!  



 19 

 

Persuasive Party Planning  
 

Pupils from Thompson have been learning all about the art of 

persuasive writing, firstly through, reading articles which covered 

themes such as óTimes of Austerityô and óHow to Get Freebiesô, to 

name but a few. 

 

Next, they analysed varied writersô use of persuasive language in 

a range of letters and then began to draft their own. 

 

The letters were sent out to a range of supermarket chains and 

suppliers requesting free samples/vouchers and donations, for 

the class party. 

 

Elisha received a Ã10 Marks and Spencer's voucher towards a 

cake of her choice and most pupils received some form of        

correspondence from the companies they had written to. 

 

Food was purchased and prepared by the pupils for their fun filled 

party; which was held on Thursday 12th December. 
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Unsworth Community Hub 

Sunny Bank Road, Unsworth BL9 8EH 

Tel: 0161 272 1931  

We are students from Elms Bank College working at the     

Unsworth Community Hub and we would like to tell you a little 

about our progress this term. 

How did we get started? 

We began our new project in September this year. We had to clear, 
clean and refresh the former Unsworth Library.  We repainted the  
interior and we had a small kitchen and bathroom installed in the     
building.  

We sorted the surplus books left by Bury Library services, sorted 
them into genres and alphabetical order and transferred them to  re-
stock the Unsworth Community Hub.   

A large surplus stock of books are now available to buy at our Hub. 

What we are doing now? 

We are preparing the stock and caf® for opening in January. We 
have organised and run themed events like Halloween and a Festive 
Concert.  We have been making crafts to sell in our onsite gift shop, 
selling surplus books and gaining organisational and customer    
services skills. 
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Work experience 
The Unsworth Community Hub is a fabulous project for all our       
students at Elms Bank.  It provides a work experience placement 
where we can gain skills and experience to prepare us for adulthood 
and employability; alongside a place for our School community and 
the local people to come together. 
 
Volunteers 
We are currently working with a small number of volunteers; this     
programme will grow with us over the coming year as the volunteer 
team expand and will become a fantastic asset in supporting us in the 
running of the hub. 
 
Fundraising 
We have recently been given a generous donation from Co-op Good 
Causes Scheme.  We would like to thank them along with Morrisonôs 
customers who recently let us bag pack in their Whitefield store.  We 
would also like to say a big thank you to Mr and Mrs Rawstron for 
their kind donation of a sofa, flooring and other items. 
 
We are continuously fundraising for our project and have worked with 
many partners within our local community.  We have had some     
generous donations of tables and chairs for our caf® and decorations 
for our events.   
 
We will continue to raise money through the sale of the surplus 
books, cake and coffee sales in our caf®. 
 
We look forward to a successful New Year and working with the    
community to make the hub a welcoming place for all. 
 
Stay in touch 
You can follow us on: www.facebook.com/UnsworthLibrary 

Join our mailing list: Unsworthvolunteers@elmsbank.co.uk 

 
Or call in and see our progress, enjoy at coffee and chat to us about 

ways in which you can help. 

http://www.facebook.com/UnsworthLibrary
mailto:Unsworthvolunteers@elmsbank.co.uk
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Hello Parents, Carers and members of staff 

It has been a busy, but enjoyable term for Friends of Elms Bank. A big 

thank you to our parents and carers for supporting us and attending our 

events. In this way, you are helping to raise funds for the school. We hope 

you have enjoyed the activities as much as we have enjoyed hosting them. 

We would also like to say a MASSIVE thank you to the members of staff 

and parent/carer volunteers, who regularly give up their spare time, usually 

in the evening after a full day of work, to help us out. We are only a small 

team and rely on the generosity of these individuals, without whom we 

would not be able to put on these events. 

In the New Year there will be more cinema nights, another disco and our 

very popular, not to be missed Easter Bingo! 

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a happy and peaceful New 

Year. 

Caroline Rawstron (Chair) and Jennie Ridler (Secretary)                                

Open Days 

In September, we attended the school 

and college open days. We wanted to 

introduce ourselves to the prospective 

parents and tell them about what we 

do. We spoke to lots of people, who 

were all keen for their children to 

come to Elms Bank. This reminded us of how lucky we are that our   

children are in this school. 

We were very fortunate to be given a tour of the new college hub and 

were blown away by the facilities it has to offer. We hope to host some 

of our events  here in the future. 



 23 

 

Keystage 3  

Social Evening 

We kicked off October 

with our 

Keystage 3 

social evening. This was 

a great opportunity to 

meet our new families 

and catch up with 

others. We were 

delighted with the 

turnout. 

Our Facebook  page 

has been up and 

running for a few 

months now and has 

40 members already. We 

would love more parents,    

carers and members of staff to 

join our group. We understand 

that for many people, it is     

difficult to attend our meetings. 

This is a great way to keep up 

to date with our events, share 

stories, give feedback and be 

a part of our community. 

Halloween 

Our first Halloween 

disco was a huge 

success. The children 

did us proud by really 

getting into the spirit 

with some amazing 

costumes. Spikey 

Mike was on form 

and entertained not 

just the kids but the 

grown ups too! 

 

 

 

Well done to all the 

classes on their   

marvellous pumpkin 

creations. 

Movie Night 

We just about had enough 

time to squeeze in a pre 

Christmas movie night. 

Over fifty children turned 

up to watch óElf,ô 

making it our most 

successful movie 

night yet. 

Treasurer wanted 

We are currently looking 

for a treasurer to join our 

team. If you think this 

might be for you please 

contact us at 

friends@elmsbank.co.uk 
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In January, T(n)S will be promoting vegan food as part of our òVeganuaryó.  

There will include some vegan specials on our menu to raise awareness of 

the benefits of moving away from regular meat eating. 
 

òWhatõs in season?ó The Bramley Apple is in season just now and as well as 

being perfect in a pie, the Bramley appleõs sourness dissipates when cooked 

to leave a sweet, frothy pulp to be used in tarts, pies and dumplings. These 

apples are available all year round, but really come into their 

own between December and March making these  apples 

the perfect ingredient in not only sweet recipes, but savoury 

too, used as an ingredient in stuffing and to make apple 

sauce. They are a powerful source of fibre and antioxidants; 

the main antioxidant content is linked to improved lung 

function and the prevention of type 2 diabetes. 
 

Ingredient of the Month ð Kale! A member of the cabbage family, kale 

comes in two forms- kale and curly kale - some have green leaves whilst 

others are purple, but no matter the variant, both are delicious and      

nutritious. Kale is a well-known superfood; just one cup of kale holds    

nearly 3 grams of protein, 2.5 grams of fibre, vitamins A, B, C and K and 

Omega-3. Everyone knows kale is the perfect accompaniment for a healthy 

meal and best from September to late February, kale can be a regular    

feature throughout the autumn and winter months. 
 

Look out for our 2020 themes and promotions commencing in January 

with a Burns Night themed menu and promotion of the benefits of staying 

hydrated! 

Refer to 

www.bury.gov.uk/

freeschoolmeals for 

qualifying criteria or 

call 0161 253 5858. 

School Dinners 
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All mobile phones must be given to the office at the start of the day.  They 

will be kept safely locked away, ready for collection at the end of the day. 

REMINDERS 

t!wYLbD 

Parking is available on site, however, if you need to park off site please be 

mindful of our local residents. Make sure you are parked legally and that 

residents have full access to their driveways. 
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Social Opportunities & Activities  

Recommended by Parents of  Elms Bank  

.ƻƻƳŜǊŀƴƎ /ŜƴǘǊŜ 

Sunday - 9.00 am – ммΥлл am for  
people with special needs and their 
families only 
 
£4.70 a session 
Unit 2, Woodhill Street, Bury 
0161 764 4842 
 
Boomerang is a multi sensory play 
centre.  A charity formed in Bury in 
2007 by a group of parents and    
carers with a vision to cater for all 
children throughout the region,    
regardless of their ability level or 
needs.   

 
 
 
 
 
Jigsaw, Unit 8, Bury Business Centre, 
Kay Street, Bury,  
0161 253 6853 / 6308  
 
Jigsaw is a sports and social group for 
young disabled people, based in 
Bury. Their aims are to promote fun, 
freedom and Independence; support 
people to enjoy an active social life, 
help people reach their sporting    
potential and maintain a healthy        
lifestyle. 
 
Membership is free. 

aƛŘŘƭŜǘƻƴ ¢ǊŀƳǇƻƭƛƴƎ /ƭǳō 
 
Rochdale Leisure Centre, Entwistle Road — лтпон туфпфф 
 
Open to all regardless of age, sex, disability or ability.  Fully trained support staff in 
all classes to provide 1-2-1 support for those who need a little extra help. 
 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ     {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ 
7.45pm-8.45pm - recreational session 3.15pm - 4.15pm - recreational session 
      4.15pm - 5.15pm - recreational session 
 £6.00 per hour 
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{ǘΦ WƻƘƴ !ƳōǳƭŀƴŎŜ /ŀŘŜǘǎ 
 
These are a great way for teens and 
young people to take part in          
volunteer work and learn valuable 
life skills. 
 
£72 a year or £6 a month 
 
{ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŜƴǝǘƭŜŘ ǘƻ ŦǊŜŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƳŜŀƭǎ 
Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ƻũŜǊŜŘ ŬƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ŀǎǎƛǎǘŀƴŎŜΦ 
 
лмсм ппо лмлл ǿǿǿΦǎƧŀΦƻǊƎΦǳƪ 
¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅǎ сΦолτтΦпр ǇƳ 
{ƛƻƴ {ǘǊŜŜǘΣ wŀŘŎƭƛũŜΦ 

 

Aiming  
High 

 

Drama and sensory workshops for 
young people with mental and physical 
disabilities. With plenty of artistic and 
creative opportunities these workshops 
are lots of fun and a great way to make 
friends.  
 
Juniors 9-13 
9ǾŜǊȅ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ  - 10am-11.30am  £3 
 

Seniors 14-18 
9ǾŜǊȅ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ  -  11.30am-1.30pm  £4 
 
¢ƘŜ aŜǘΣ aŀǊƪŜǘ {ǘǊŜŜǘΣ .ǳǊȅ  
лмсм тсм ннмс  

!ǳǝǎƳ ŦǊƛŜƴŘƭȅ ŬƭƳǎ are special screenings of children's films, where subtle 
changes to the traditional cinema environment are made, namely: 
¶ Lights are left on low. 
¶ The sound is turned down. 
¶ Trailers and adverts are not played. 
¶ It's ok for people to move around during 
the screening and make a bit of noise 

 
TheyΩre screened on the ƭŀǎǘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ aƻǊƴƛƴƎ ƻŦ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƳƻƴǘƘΦ  
For more information, and to download a Social Story, please go to  the website.  
 
ThereΩs a Vue cinema in Bury & Bolton. 
 
Go to www.ceacard.co.uk to apply for a card  which enables a disabled cinema 
guest to receive a complimentary ticket for someone to go with them when they 
visit a participating cinema.  

!ŎǝǾŜ 5ŀƴŎŜ {ǘǳŘƛƻǎ 

Dance, drama and gymnastic classes for all ages and abilities.  

Various days, from £3.50 a session 

Studios in Bury and Bolton. 

ǿǿǿΦŀŎǝǾŜŘŀƴŎŜΦŎƻΦǳƪ   лмсм тсо ррто  
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